
STIRLING LLP 
Suite 1460 I 701 West Georgia Street 

PO Box 10156 LCD Pacific Centre 

Vancouver, BC V7Y 1E4 

t . 604.674.3818 

f. 604.674.3819 

July 28, 2020 

VIA EMAIL 

City of Burnaby 
Office of the City Clerk 
4949 Canada Way 
Burnaby, BC V5G 1 M2 

Dear Sirs/Mesdames: 

Re: 4275 Grange Street, Burnaby - Rez #18-44 
Grange Street Apartments 

STIRLING 
BUSINESS LAW 

David A. Martin 
d: 604.674.3820 

d ma rt i n@s ti r Ii n g 11 p. com 

File no. 1484.003 

We are the lawyers for Hollyburn Estates Ltd. and other related companies (collectively, 
"Hollyburn"). 

Hollyburn is the owner of: 

1. 4266 Grange Street, Burnaby, which includes a 28 storey residential tower with 
approximately 450 tenants; 

2. 4288 Grange Street, Burnaby, which includes a 25 storey residential tower with 
approximately 395 tenants; 

3. 4211 Kingsway, Burnaby, which includes a 7 storey office tower with approximately 19 
office tenants; and 

4. 4277 Kingsway, Burnaby, which includes a mall with a square footage of approximately 
32,000 sq.ft. and 12 retail tenants; 

(collectively, "Burnaby Centre"). 

Hollyburn has owned Burnaby Centre since 1984 and is a long term member of the 
neighbourhood. As a result, Hollyburn has considerable insight about the advantages and 
challenges of the present neighbourhood and has received wide ranging feedback over the 
years from numerous residents and office and retail tenants of Burnaby Centre. 

At present, Hollyburn does not support the rezoning application Rez #18-44 of RWA Group 
Architecture Ltd. for 4275 Grange Street. 

The proposed development is immediately across the street from Burnaby Centre. It will no 
doubt have a significant impact on Burnaby Centre, on Hollyburn's many residential, office and 
retail tenants, and the neighbourhood generally. 
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Hollyburn has previously received little to no information about the development from either 
the applicant or from the City of Burnaby. Hollyburn advises that the applicant has never 
reached out to them to discuss the development proposal or to seek input from Hollyburn or 
any of its residents or office or retail tenants. Hollyburn's architect, Dutra Architect, recently 
communicated directly with the developer and their architect for the proposed development on 
July 17, 2020. Dutra Architect was provided with drawings of the site plan and a link to the 
Burnaby city planning website. Hollyburn is currently reviewing those documents with its 
architect. 

Accordingly, Hollyburn is of the view there has not been sufficient public consultation about 
the development to approve the rezoning of the subject lands. 

Before a rezoning of the lands is approved, Hollyburn and its management team would like to 
meet with the applicant and with the City of Burnaby Planning Department to discuss the 
rezoning proposal, and Hollyburn would like to facilitate meetings between the applicant and 
the residents, and the office and retail tenants at Burnaby Centre. Hollyburn is confident that 
such meetings will assist the applicant in its planning of this important and significant 
development. 

Hollyburn notes the developer's plan includes affordable long term housing for single mothers 
and their families. Hollyburn applauds the developer and the City of Burnaby for including 
important community housing in the development proposal. There are features of the 
development that Hollyburn is fully supportive of, and Hollyburn may ultimately support the 
development proposal. However, at this time, Hollyburn, which is a major stakeholder in the 
neighbourhood, is requesting more information about the project to understand its impact on 
the Burnaby Centre, its many residential, office and retail tenants and the broader 
neighbourhood. 

Respectfully yours, 

cc: Hollyburn Estates Ltd. 
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Clerks

From:
Sent: July-28-20 12:52 AM
To: Clerks
Subject: 4275 Grange street development 

Categories: Blue Category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through 
email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca 

 
 

 

iPhone 

 Dear sir or Madam: 

 I am writing with regard to our concerns about our townhouse(4288 sardis) will be regative impacted of this -
31story building. 

 

Because the new building is too close to our townhouse.we will completely in the shadow of this building.and 
especially owners. Who live on south side.At my house.due to the special design of our building. We have 
the  lack of  sunlight in living room and one bedroom.Fortunately,we can enjoy the  

Sunshine in our backyard,kitchen and  another bedroom now.All rooms at my home   

Will definitely be dark after this project. I also consider that no one would like to buy our townhouse if we want 
to move in the future, and that will cause our townhouse’s price goes down sharply. In addition, we can not  

Imagine how it would make a noisy,  messy and dusty environment during this project, 

 

We  do believe that the good development of our city bring many benefits to the community, but we don’t 
believe this development will bring any benefits to us.  

 

I hope you can pay attention to our attention, 

We will be infinitely grateful. 

Sincerely, 

Zhu lian  lai 

Wei Ming wu 

7-4288 sardis. 




















